
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  

P1a    Newsletter 

 
How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 

   
 

 
How are we finding Primary P1a so far? 

Message from the class teacher-  
Hello everyone. I would like to take a moment again to welcome all the new P1 children and 
their families to Parkhead PS. The children have had a fantastic first few weeks in school and 

have been busy exploring the classrooms, learning new routines and making new friends. Thank 
you to everyone who came along to meet the teacher, it was lovely to see you again. If you 
could not come along, a PowerPoint with some class information can be accessed on our school 
website. Our class Seesaw page has now been set up so please make sure to check this 
regularly. We will soon be teaching the children how to post photos to their own account. We 

encourage the children to share their learning regularly with you so if you start seeing lots of 
blurry pictures and wonder what they are– it will be a piece of work your child is proud of and 
have posted themselves .  

Literacy- 
“We have been learning to clap syllables” – Halle  
“I have been learning to write my name” – Abigail 

“We have to use sharp eyes and look at the pictures in books” - 
Ava 
 

Numeracy- 

“I can make numbers on my fingers” – Aaron 
“We are learning to write the numbers” – Callie  
“I like the zero hero song” – Oscar 
“I put the Numicon in order. I started at 1 and went to 10” - 
Millie 

   

Comments from the class –  
“The teachers are nice” – Naia 
“I like drawing” – Brodie F and Brody B 
“P1 is good and fun” – Bonnie  
“My favourite thing is playing with the construction” - Dominic 



Important dates-  

 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 
Thursday 26th September 2-3pm- Chit Chat 

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October holiday 
  


